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Low Volume Trash is Now Available 
 
Beginning July 1st. 2019 Covington residents can opt to receive a smaller 48 gallon 
trash toter instead of the current 96 gallon toter. Residents choosing to utilize the 
smaller trash toter will be charged a monthly fee of $14.75 per month, a $2.00 
monthly discount  from the regular trash service rate. Please contact the Covington 
Government Center after July 1st  to request the low volume trash service.  

 
Water Quality Report Available 

 
The Village of Covington Water Department has completed the 2018 Consumer 
Confidence Report.  Copies of this report may be obtained free of charge at the 
Government Center, 1 South High Street or from the Village web site   

@ http://covington-oh.gov/2018-CONSUMER-CONFIDENCE-REPORT.pdf 
 
 

Independence Day 
 
The Government Center will be closed on Thursday July 4th, in observation of 
Independence Day. Trash services will run on a normal schedule the week of July 
4th.   
 

Due to the July 4th holiday the July 1st meeting has been canceled. 
 
 
 
 

Covington Council Sets Dates for Public Hearings 
 
The Covington Council has set the dates and times for the following public 
hearings. 
 
The first public hearing is set for July 15 at 7:00 PM. This public hearing is to 
review a request for a zoning map amendment for a property located at 226 N. 
High Street. If approved as proposed the zoning of this property would be 
changed from R1-residential to NB- neighborhood business.  
 
The second public hearing is set for August 19th at 7:00 PM. The purpose of this 
public hearing is to obtain public comments for a proposed downtown renovation 
district. If approved, this district would allow 70% of increases in tax valuation 
within the proposed downtown renovation district to placed in a fund to be used 
for the redevelopment of, and to promote business activity within the downtown 
area.  
 

Public participation at these public hearings is welcomed and encouraged.  
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